
 

 

June 13, 2022, 
  

To Parents/ Guardians of ___________________________________________________, 
  

The purpose of this correspondence is to inform you of your child’s grade and room 
assignment for the Fall of 2022-2023 SY.  Your child is tentatively assigned to: 

  
Grade: ______, Room: ______, Teacher: _______________________________.  
You will find information below about preparing your child for this transition as well as a 
supply list on the following page.  
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Students,  
 

Welcome to 3rd Grade!! We are looking forward to a successful and rewarding 
school year. The workload, responsibilities, and expectations are greater in order to 
prepare each student for fourth grade. We want to keep the learning fresh over the 
summer months so each student will be receiving a “Kids Learn! Getting Ready for 3rd  
Grade Workbook”.  

 
The students will be responsible for completing weekly language arts and math 

assignments for six weeks. The books will be due on : Monday, September 12, 2022. There 
is a Parent letter on page 4 for tips to keep in mind as your child is working through the 
book. All students are encouraged to complete 1 language arts page per day, 1 math page 
per day and 1 writing activity each week for six weeks. The weekly assignments begin on 
page 14. There is also extra practice for test taking on pages 81-96. We look forward to 
working with you and your child this Fall! The completed workbook is to be submitted as 
their first assignment of 3rd grade next Fall 2022 on September 12, 2022.  

 

The Third Grade Team 



 

 

 

 
Third Grade Supplies Needed When We Return to School 

 
Pencils 
Erasers 
5 Composition Books (1 for each subject) 
4 Folders 
Post-It Notes 
Crayons/Colored Pencils 
Tissues 
Lysol Wipes 
Sanitizer 
Glue Sticks 
2 Packs of Index Cards 
 
 
**Please do not send in mechanical pencils or personal pencil sharpeners.** 


